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Olivia Sontag

From: Christopher Brookes <chris@crbrookes.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 8:14 AM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: CKCB Madison Ave PLN 50958
Attachments: Seabreeze Variance request.doc

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning Olivia, 
 
Following up on our conversation of last week I am writing in support of the development, but with one significant 
exception. That being our opposition to the request for a height variance of an additional 5'. I have attached to this 
email a digital copy of our letter opposing the request for a height variance. A fully signed copy of this letter is being 
delivered to your office this morning. 
 
I understand the hearing examiners date for this project is most likely to be changed from August 1st until later in the 
month and we look forward to receiving new details. 
 
Thank you 
 
Christopher Brookes 
 
HOA Board Director 
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